CI-CCI Acquisition Corporation
1600 Tysons Blvd., Suite 550
McLean, Virginia 22180
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JAN 19 2007

w% gmnmmawms. Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

January 19, 2007

Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization Of CI-CCI Acquisition
Corporation, ITC-214-20001122-00754

Dear Ms. Dortch:

CI-CCI Acquisition Corporation (“CI-CCI”),' a Delaware corporation, surrenders
the above-referenced international Section 214 authorization, effective immediately. CI-
CCI has not provided any international telecommunications services and has had no
customers since December 2005. Because CI-CCI no longer intends to provide such
services, it hereby surrenders its Section 214 authorization.

If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the
undersigned.

Yours truly,

Philip M. Walker
Secretary

' cr-ccr previously notified the Commission that Convergence Communications, Inc. had changed its
name to CI-CCL. See Letter from Philip M. Walker, CI-CCI Acquisition Corporation, to Marlene Dortch,
Secretary, Federal Communications Commission (Aug. 10, 2005); Letter from Philip M. Walker, CI-CCI
Acquisition Corporation, to Marlene Dortch, Secretary, Federal Communications Commission (Nowv. 2,
2005).
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